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Golf Course Irrigation Replacement Begins in May
$2.1 Million investment will save water and improve the golfing experience. 

WHAT: Contractors for TCPUD are planning in May 
to begin work on replacing the Tahoe City Golf 
Course irrigation system. 

The new system will be more water efficient, have 
improved turf coverage, and provide a better golf 
experience for customers.

WHY: The irrigation system at Tahoe City 
Golf Course has been in place since 1976, well 
beyond the typical 30-year lifespan for mountain 
environments. 

Thanks to ongoing maintenance, it has lasted longer 
than expected, but it’s time for a full replacement.

WHEN: Construction will commence in May 2025 
and is expected to be complete by mid-September 
2025. 

WHAT TO EXPECT: There will be associated heavy 
equipment and some construction noise in the 
area. TCPUD is committed to minimizing disruptions 
during the 2025 golf season. However, golfers 
can expect that at least one hole at a time will be 
closed. 

CONTACT: 
•	 Aaron Hussmann, Public Affairs Specialist 

ahussmann@tcpud.org, (530) 580-6291

•	 Kay Berntson, Parks Superindendent 
kberntson@tcpud.org, (530) 580-6050

PROJECT WEBSITE:
www.tcpud.org/GolfCourseProject
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Progress on West 
Lake Tahoe Water 
Treatment Plant 
Continues

Work continues to bring the new West Lake Tahoe 
Regional Water Treatment Plant online, with full 
operation expected in Summer 2025. 

The new water treatment plant replaces a 
temporary facility in Chambers Landing. The new 
plant will provide a permanent, drought-resistant 
drinking water source from Lake Tahoe and 
support improved fire suppression capacity.

Stay Connected

@
Learn more about our Capital Improvement 
Projects at www.tcpud.org/CIP

Sign up for monthly e-news at 
www.tcpud.org/join

Follow us at 
www.facebook.com/Tahoe CityPUD

Follow us at www.instagram.com/
tahoecitypud

2.4 Miles of West 
Shore Trail to be 
Reconstructed in 
2025 

TCPUD is investing $4.8 million to 
reconstruct 2.4 miles of trail between 
Sunnyside and Blackwood Creek. 

Originally built in the 1970s, the West Shore 
Trail has benefited from TCPUD’s regular 
maintenance, but after nearly 50 years, a 
full reconstruction is necessary.

The project will improve:
• Pavement integrity and safety
• Slope and alignment for a smoother ride
• Visibility for pedestrians and vehicles
• ADA compliance
• Drainage and erosion control

Trail Impacts
During peak construction, the trail may 
experience full closures. However, on 
weekends and from June 28 to July 13, the 
trail will either remain open or have detour 
options available.

Thank you to the TOT-TBID 
Dollars at Work program and 
the Tahoe Fund for project 
funding support.


